
From: Kurt Fogleman
To: Kruchell, Carrie L.; Cinquino, Dawn
Cc: Fellabaum, Pamela
Subject: Perma-Fix Treatability Studies for 2016 [FLD980711071]
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 4:23:30 PM

In accordance with the requirements of 40 CFR 261.4(f)(9), I am reporting treatability study activity
 for Perma-Fix of Florida.  Perma-Fix did not receive any treatability study samples or perform any
 treatability studies in 2016. No samples were carried over from 2015 to 2016.
 
Perma-Fix of Florida plans to continue to conduct treatability studies in 2017. It is anticipated that
 Perma-Fix of Florida will treat less than 1,000 kg of non-acute hazardous waste samples, and that
 the total treatability sample inventory will not exceed 1,000 kg at any one time during the year.
 Perma-Fix of Florida does not anticipate receiving any treatability study samples of acute hazardous
 waste in 2017.
 
Facility Conducting Treatability Studies:
Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.
1940 NW 67th Place
Gainesville, FL 32653
EPA ID: FLD980711071
 
Thanks,
Kurt
 
Kurt Fogleman
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager
Perma-Fix Southeast Region
(352) 395-1356 (Office)
(352) 222-8032 (Mobile)
(352) 372-8963 (Fax)
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